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Governor Haley,

We understand that debate has begun on the &quot;Pain-Capable Unborn Child Protection
Act&quot; (H.R. 36), legislation that is essential to stopping the painful killing of unborn children
at 20 weeks or later.

A clear majority of Americans oppose abortion on children old enough to feel pain. The fact that
they can feel pain is not up for debate. Medical experts have testified that unborn children can
feel pain as early as 20 weeks after fertilization, which is about 4 and a half months. The fact is
that anesthesia is given during prenatal surgeries, precisely because scientists have come to
realize that, as Dr. Kanwaljeet Anand testified before Congress:

&quot;The human fetus possesses the ability to experience pain from 20 weeks gestation, if not
earlier and the pain perceived by the fetus is possibly more intense than that perceived by term
newborns or children.&quot;

We urge you to vote for the Pain-Capable Unborn Protection Act and defend it on the House
floor. Regina Renfroe



